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Our ref: Scheme 42 Brampton Abbotts (Parking) 
 
8 January 2019 
 
 
Dear Consultee 
 
Re: OAK HOUSE NURSERY, BRAMPTON ABBOTTS: INITIAL CONSULTATION 
 
I write to you on behalf of Herefordshire Council and Balfour Beatty to advise you of the 
forthcoming Traffic Regulation Order to introduce parking restrictions at the junction of the 
U70419 Church Road and C1273 Ross Road in Brampton Abbotts. 
 
You may recall we undertook an investigatory study in April 2018 and an informal 
consultation with interested parties as part of this study.  It was subsequently recommended 
that: 
 
No waiting at any time restrictions are introduced at the junction of the C1273 Ross Road 
and the U70419 Church Road, in the vicinity of Oak House Nursery. 
 
The restrictions to include: 
 
• C1273 Ross Road (East Side)    42m north of U70419 Church Lane 

28.3m south of U70419 Church Lane 
• C1273 Ross Road (West side)   42m north of U70419 Church Lane 

70m south of U70419 Church Lane 
• U70417 Church Lane (North and South side) 35.5m west of C1273 Ross Road 
 
Please see a plan overleaf which demonstrates the extent of the parking restriction 
proposed.  
 
A Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) process has now been initiated to allow the Council 
and the Police to enforce it.  
 
In light of the above, if you have any observations or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact ADL Traffic and Highways Engineering Ltd by email at th@adltraffic.co.uk  at the 
above address.  The deadline for receipt of comments is X February 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
for ADL TRAFFIC & HIGHWAYS ENGINEERING LIMITED 

 
TOM HAYWARD 
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 
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